
 
 
TO:  Dr. Randy McCoy        
FROM: Nancy McReynolds 
RE:  Selling Old Golden Wave Bus 
DATE:  October 9, 2007 
 
 
 Please request that the Board acknowledge and agree to sell the 
old Golden Wave Bus to the Carroll County School District.  This bus has 
been through the Board Resolution process at the September 26, 2006 
Board Meeting. At the September 24, 2007 Board Meeting, the minimum 
acceptable price was determined to be $6,000.  Dr. George Noflin has 
negotiated with the Carroll County School District in order to sell the bus 
at a price of $6,500.  The bus will be sold with no warranty or recourse. 
 
The Tupelo Public School District is allowed to negotiate and sell assets 
to other school districts as set forth in Mississippi Code Annotated, 31-7-
13, M, vi. and as stated in paragraph #2 of our resolution.    
 
Please allow the Carroll County School District to purchase this obsolete 
bus at a price of $6,500. 
 
 


